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IMPORTANT REMINDER: YOUR MONEY IS SAFE AND SECURE AT MDECU.
Your deposits are federally insured by the National Credit Union Administration 
(NCUA) up to $250,000. Your credit union remains well capitalized and is here 

for you during this uncertain time.



250 Murphy Road, Hartford, CT 06114
(860) 560-9036 | www.mdecu.org 

Access 24: (860) 549-5349 / (860) 549-5357

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
	 January 17	 MLK Jr Day
	 February 21	 Presidents Day
	 April 15	 Good Friday 

		 Take complete control of your debit and  
		 credit cards to help prevent fraud and  
		 misuse.
	•	 Turn your card on and off in seconds – great if you might 
		 have misplaced it
	•	 GPS-enabled location parameters- limit where the card 
		 can be used
	•	 Select what type of transactions and merchant-type
		 are allowed
	•	 Set spending limits
	•	 Card activity notifications in real-time for any unapproved 
		 or over-limit use

	•	 24-hour support

REMOTE DEPOSIT CAPTURE
Save a trip – take a pic and 
deposit your checks! 
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RECEIVE
YOUR TAX
REFUND
FASTER!

Set up direct 
deposit into your 
MDECU account.


